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P & C - Annual Whole School BBQ

Dear Parents / Caregivers,

On Thursday 14" December, all students will be receiving a sausage sandwich at lunch time
to acknowledge their hard work and dedication to learning. We would like to thank the P & C
for this wonderful contribution in rewarding and acknowledging student success.

If your child has any dietary requirements, please complete the slip below and return it to the
front office by Friday 8" December 2023 or please call the front office on 4648 0111.

Yours Sincerely,

4

Ken Bates
Principal

Please complete and submit the form below only if you have a dietary requirement.
Submit completed form to the front office by Friday 8" December 2023.

P & C - Annual Whole School BBQ

Student full name Roll call
Details of dietary requirement:

Parent name Contact number




